
City of Sammamish 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works is soliciting interest from firms with 
expertise in Civil and Environmental Engineering, Land Survey, Planning, Design and 
Construction for the following project. 

Construction Management Services – Capital and Maintenance Programs 
Projects 

 
The work to be performed by the consultant consists primarily of construction management 
services and documentation necessary to complete the 2022 Pavement Program – Street 
Overlays and 2022 ADA Barrier Removal Improvements 
 
Detailed information can be found in the Request for Qualifications package available through 
Sammamish’s project solicitations webpage at http://www.sammamish.us/solicitations. If you 
are unable to obtain the RFQ package from the webpage listed above, please contact Jim 
Grueber by e-mail at the contact information below. Proposals will be accepted until 2:00 PM 
PDT, April 7th, 2022.  

Please direct any questions concerning this Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to the Public 
Works Project Manager listed in the RFQ. Proposing firms may submit written questions by 
email only to the Project Manager at any time prior to the date in the Proposed Timeline. Any 
oral communications will be considered unofficial and non-binding on the City. Consultants are 
expected to visit the City’s website for responses to questions. 

The City reserves the right to amend the terms of this RFQ, to circulate various addenda, or to 
withdraw the RFQ at any time, regardless of how much time and effort consultants have spent 
on their responses. 

Deliver or Mail to: 
 
City of Sammamish 
c/o Jim Grueber 
801 228th Avenue SE 
Sammamish, WA  98075 
 
Contact Information: 
 
Jim Grueber 
jgrueber@sammamish.us 
(425) 445-9037 
 
Dates of publication for this RFQ are: 

Seattle Times March 17 & March 24, 2022 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce March 17 & March 24, 2022 

 

http://www.sammamish.us/solicitations

